
Seven Hills West Public School 
Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners 

 

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING IN 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
To start organising our classes for 2023, we need to confirm our student enrolment numbers for next year. 
 
If your child/ren is NOT returning in 2023, can you please scan the QR code below and complete the survey 
by next Friday 21st October 2022. 
 

 
 
 
Please note that this is not necessary for Year 6 students going into High School next year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Ms S. Clements          
 
Principal  
12.10.22    


